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Craig, Sondra

From: Laurie Becker <becker.laurie@ymail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 8, 2024 6:32 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; ZZ City Clerk External
Cc: Laurie Becker
Subject: Keep South Branch Library Historical Landmark Status 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
 
I live at 2020 Park Avenue, bought my home 24 years ago, and DO NOT want to see an apartment complex built on the site.  This 
is a very nice, family oriented neighborhood with people who take pride in and maintain their homes, and we do not want an 
apartment complex in our neighborhood, potentially bringing in unsavory tenants.  If my property taxes have to go up to 
maintain the Historical Preservation status of the site and allow single family homes or townhouses, then I am willing to pay the 
additional taxes.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Laurie Becker 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from becker.laurie@ymail.com. Learn why this is important  


